
Winter Food Drive 
 

Tapleytown Tigers, it is time for our annual food drive to help 

families in need during this winter season! 

Starting Monday, December 4, please bring in any canned and 

non-parishable food items. All items will be donated to the 

Good Shepherd before the winter break. 

 

Thank you for your great and continued support with this every 

year!! 

 

 

 

 

 


